
Americans  need  guts  –  not
Hillary’s political garbage
In the final weeks of this history making election cycle, we
hear the build up of name calling and assaults on Trump. They
are growing to a loud, shrieking crescendo. The big assault
from Hillary and her sell out supporters, which include the
Bush family, Glenn Beck and others, is to say Trump doesn’t
have the ‘temperament’ to be President. We are told non stop
that he is dictatorial, Hitler like, racist, anti Gay, anti
immigrant…anti everything that is good for America.

Hillary and her supporters declare that she is the one, she
has the right temperament and she is great for America. Never
mind the ‘failing health’ woman behind the curtain who is no
‘wizard’ character who will fix America. In truth, Hillary has
the  temperament  of  a  calculated,  liar  and  fraud.  Her
‘temperament’  has  betrayed  our  troops  and  Ambassador  in
Benghazi and put America in grave danger with what was shared
on unsecured servers with her now famous sea of rogue emails.
She and her sleep around honey – Bill have raised hundreds of
millions, exchanging favors with Islamic and anti American
regimes so her and Bill could hide behind the skirts of their
pay for play foundation and get filthy rich. How is that for
the right ‘temperament’ to be President?

In truth, Hillary has the temperament to star in a remake of
the Gambino Crime family or be the President of a cell block,
not the United States of America. Like never before in our
history, America is in desperate need of a believer, patriot,
God believing, real leader who will boldly put us back on top
in every area and heal us on the way.

Most Americans who have any love for freedom and their country
could care less about temperament and small style gibberish.
They care about getting their jobs and careers back, lowering
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taxes,  restoring  our  Judeo-Christian  values  and  speech,
securing our borders and national security, being our unique
combination  again  of  vision,  achievement,  compassion,
spirituality  and  guts  which  the  world  must  have  and
desperately  needs.

‘Political temperament’ can go straight to hell. America needs
real talk, real belief, real emotion, integrity and action.
That is Donald Trump and never will it be Hillary Clinton.
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